A New Library Service: Ask a Librarian via WhatsApp or WeChat
(2020/09/22)

Dear all,

“Ask a Librarian” is now available via WhatsApp and WeChat! You may use this method for quick and
simple enquiries during library service hour (except public holidays) from Monday to Friday 09:00 -
17:30. Please use text to query, because librarians will not reply to voice or video messages.

For WhatsApp: +853 62181657

For WeChat, please scan the following QR-Code to contact us.

For more in-depth enquiry, please call us at 8822 8170, or email to lib ref@um.edu.mo.

Regards,

UM Library
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